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Notice Concerning the Impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

Olympus Corporation ("Olympus") would like to express our sincere condolences to the victims of the 2024 

Noto Peninsula Earthquake on January 1, 2024. 

Today, we announce the impact of the earthquake on Olympus group that we have identified at this point as 

follows. 

 

1. Damage conditions 

(1) Employees 

No employees of the Olympus's group were seriously affected by the earthquake. 

 

(2) Branch offices and manufacturing facilities 

The Kanazawa and Niigata branch offices of Olympus group have not sustained any particular damage 

and there are no manufacturing facilities of Olympus group in this region. Olympus group is currently 

operating as usual. 

 

(3) Suppliers of production parts and materials 

Olympus group procures endoscope parts from a supplier located in Ishikawa Prefecture. We 

acknowledged that the earthquake had recently impacted one of its parts suppliers. The production of 

the supplier is stopped at this moment and the timing for resumption of operations has not yet been 

determined. 

 

(4) Our response 

We are closely working with the supplier to resume production as quickly as possible. However, out of 

an abundance of caution, we will slow down the production of new endoscopes in a factory in Japan. In 

order to ensure the continuity of patient care and safeguard healthcare supplies, we prioritize our service 

and repair operations. 

 

2. Impact on Business Performance 

We are in the process of confirming the impact of our business performance. If a significant impact on 

our business performance is expected, we will promptly disclose such information. 


